THE QUINTANA FAMILY MISSIONARIES IN ARIZONA

Jan-Feb-Mar 2021

Luther A Quintana P.O. Box 464 Vernon, Az 85940 928-532-8207

Dear Pastor & Friends

Greetings again from the White Mountains of Arizona. Hard to believe we are well into another new year. Time seems to be swiftly passing by. Many of us have faced some hard times in 2020 as well in to the new year of 2021. In the scriptures, nothing takes God by surprise of our current events. Ecclesiastes 3:1 "To everything there is a season, and a time to every purpose under the heavens" God knows everything that will happen through the entire span of our lives. Each of us still stand amazed with the current things going on in the world. I believe we are at the midnight hour of our Lords return. Glory to His Name! The question is & I ask people is? Are you ready, are you doing what God would have you to do before His coming? It is time to prepare, bring others to Christ.

Ministry: We have faced many challenges ourselves. It has been a challenge getting some of our regular people back into church. Some continue to live in fear & doubt. We are back to our Sunday & Wed services, but yet have not been able to start our Sunday School program back up. Its been a discouragement, we have no teachers or no one to step up to do so at this time. Class rooms need teachers & as well as nursery workers. Sandy & myself are all the teachers we have for now, & with a vast difference in ages, with kids is making it difficult to organize. The need for laborers is greater than ever. It is as if people are just comfortable, & don't see the need now. If there is every a time to be helping in the ministry it is now. Please pray for us concerning this. Pray for people to see the need and to have a willing heart. In our area there has been a influx of people moving here, from all over the country. We are so thankful for the new families that has been attending, they are very sincere on finding a church home to attend.

Family: We are all doing well & thankful for good health. We will soon be into wild fire season. Most of all of Arizona is in sever drought. We just pray for God to protect us in our area, we live right at the forest, here in northern Arizona. We do appreciate all your prayers, for supporting the ministry here in Arizona. We do appreciate your faithfulness. May the Lord bless each of you.

Yours in Christ, Luther, Sandy Quintana

